
Name and Date of Trip: No of 
child 

No of 
adult 

Active Kids– Thurs 4th July   

TBC   

Craigtoun Park– Thurs 18th July   

TBC   

Perth Leisure Pool– Thurs 1st Aug   

St Andrews Beach– Thurs 8th Aug   

Cairnie Fruit Farm– Thurs 15th 
Aug 

  

TO ALL PARENTS/CARERS 

Community Link Workers and Letham Primary School 
staff organise transport and will be available on the day 
to offer help and advice but please remember that dur-
ing these outings, the children in your party are your 
sole responsibility. Adults must accompany children on 
trips. 

I consent to any images being taken & used for Perth & 
Kinross Council publicity in photos/video or on the web! 

(please tick box) □ 

I have read & agree with the above 

Signed  _____________________ Parent / Carer 

Date  ________________ 

   

Summer 2019– every weekday between 

11.30 and 1.30 at Letham St Marks. 

Organised by Community Link Team and 

Letham Primary School. 



Names:*  

 

 

 

*please put names of EVERYONE going & ages of all children 

Address: 

 

Contact Phone No: 

Email Address: 

 

 

 

 

Emergency Contact: 

Name: 

Phone No: 

Medical Information: 

GP Practice: 

GP Name: 

Phone No: 

Any Allergies (please list all): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent  / Carer 

Letham Summer Lunch Club will be running again 

this year over the summer holidays offering a range 

of fun activities, day trips and a yummy lunch for 

everyone who comes along.  We will be running 

from Letham St Marks Church who have kindly do-

nated the use of the building to us, as Letham PS  is 

undergoing extensive renovation works this summer. 

We recognise that summer holidays can be long and 

expensive for many families and by offering this pro-

gramme we hope that it can alleviate some of the 

boredom and stress that comes with having to find 

ways to entertain and feed the kids for the 7 week 

break. 

The holiday programme is completely free (including 

trips) and open to all Letham,   Goodlyburn and Our 

Lady’s Primary School  families. 

Please complete the booking form and return it to 

you school office as soon as possible.  Priority for the 

bus trips will go to families who attend the other  

sessions regularly, thereafter they will be allocated 

by names out of a hat. 

We look forward to seeing you there! Please return 

by  26th June. 


